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Australian Government

Native Title Reforms:
Opportunity to comment on draft
legislation

Aboriginal and Torres Strait
Islander peoples are encouraged to
provide feedback on draft
legislation for native title
reforms.

The Australian Government wants
to improve the native title

system and make sure it continues
to support all parties in their
dealings with land and water,
especially traditional owners.

To make a submission or see
detailed guidance on the
amendments,

visit ag.gov.au/consultations.
Submissions close on

10 December 2018.




